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9th December 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 7 Ninja Warriors!  

 

Ahead of the trip to Ninja Warrior Monday 12th, please see below details of the evening.  

Clothing: students need to bring their change of clothes to school with them on Monday.  They need flexible 
sports style clothing with long sleeves and long bottoms/trousers.  They will need socks and trainers.  They will 
get changed in the PE changing rooms at the end of the school day.  

Timings: we will depart school at 3:45pm and will return to school at approximately 7:40pm.  All students need to 
be collected by an adult.  Can we ask that only marked bays are used for parking and that the entrance and bus 
turning circle is kept clear.  We have three coaches on Monday night which will need to pull in and park up.  

Phones: phones can be taken on the trip.  Students have been briefed around the sensible use of mobile 
devices.  They must obtain permission from other students if taking pictures.  They cannot take pictures of 
members of staff.  When using the adventure course, phones must be left in bags in a secure area so that they 
are not lost.    

Money: everything has been paid for up front, food and drinks are provided as part of the evening so there will 
be no need to take any money on the trip.  

 

We are looking forward to a really fun evening!  

  

Many Thanks,  

Miss Baines  

 

Head of Lower School   

 


